Welcome to the 4A's Classroom

We are very excited to learn and grow with you this year! We will be going over many academic topics during our circle time which starts at 8:30am, as well as our table instruction time. We would also like to incorporate many different social-emotional growth opportunities for your children. We will allow for a lot of cooperative play time to enhance peer to peer interaction. We will also encourage independence and self-reliance when possible to give your child the necessary tools to be successful in and outside of the classroom. Our weekly newsletter is updated and posted every Friday. Keep an eye out for information on what your child's week at school will look like as well as any preschool updates. We would like each child to bring in a photo of their family to put up on our family bulletin board, a 4x6 size photo will work just fine.

A little bit about your 4's teachers

My name is Ms. Chloe! I started working at St. Peter Preschool part time in October 2021 and full time in January 2022. This is my second year teaching and I couldn't be more excited! I have been a substitute in all 3 classes in the preschool department becoming a full time 4A's teacher. When I am not in my classroom I love spending time with my family and reading books. I have an associates degree in elementary education from Cosumnes River College. Some of my favorites are sunflowers, baking, shopping, and iced coffee. I am excited to teach and grow alongside your children.

Hello everyone! My name is Ms. Daniela. I first taught at St. Peter Preschool for the 2019-2020 academic school year. I was one of the teachers in the 3's class. I returned back and was given the great opportunity to be one of the teachers for the 4A class in September of 2022. This will be my second year being in the classroom and I'm so excited to get to know our little ones. Outside of my classroom I enjoy journaling, watching movies, and spending time with my husband. I received my Associate's Degree in Early Childhood Education from San Joaquin Delta College in fall of 2019. Some of my favorite things are shopping at Target or in general:), drinking Starbucks, collecting Disney pins (yes I love disney), and listening to music or podcasts. I am looking forward to teaching and watching our littles grow this academic school year!

We would love to hear from the families throughout the year please feel free to contact us at school or our email - cbattaglia@stpeterlodi.org and dtorres@stpeterlodi.org

Ms. Chloe and Ms. Daniela's Donation Wish List

We ask that each students brings in:

2 boxes of tissues

1 pack of colored pencils (this will be going into your child's classroom tool box)

1 pack of washable markers (this will be going into your child's classroom tool box)

If you would like to donate:

- clorox wipes
- dry erase markers with the eraser on the lid
- glue sticks
- crayola watercolor
- Mr. Clean magic erasers
- crayons
- card stock paper
- stamp pads
- ziplock bags (sandwhich or gallon)
- baby wipes

We also have a wishlist on amazon if you would like to donate any toys, puzzles, or books! - Four A's classroom wishes https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1FYS0SVDDB7NB?ref_=wl_share

We appreciate your generosity, thank you!